
Please note that I support the District 10 that starts above 2222 that was drawn on September 28th. We need a 
Council member who will be focused on the issues that affects Northwest Austin and not one that includes 
Tarrytown, Brykerwoods and Rosedale whose issues are not the same as those of us who live in the Northwest area 
of Austin. Please consider this when the final district is drawn. Thank you. Diane Hall 
 


